New Admissions Bus
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You only get one chance to make a good first impression and a new admissions tour bus is giving WKU a chance to do just that. 

Best of all it didn’t cost the university a dime as Amy Bingham explains in this week’s View from the Hill. 

A snazzy new admissions tour bus is making it’s way around campus every day showing potential students and their parents all that WKU has to offer. 
It was a much needed upgrade that cost nothing thanks to a collaboration between two departments.

WKU’s admissions tour bus has a new look. 
 “It just gives a much better first impression for a student and his or her family that may be visiting campus for the first time.”
That’s because it’s a new bus, new to admissions anyway. 
 “Turns out we had a vehicle we were not using any longer, a cutaway style bus they had been using while their bus was in the shop.”
Something that was happening more and more frequently with the old admissions bus. 
 “You never quite knew when you went out to start it in the morning, would it start?  In the summer months would the air conditioner work?   Seems like it was always something.”
When Parking and Transportation offered to give the back up bus to admissions, it was a win/win for both departments. 
 “One thing President Caboni has been very encouraging of is for departments to collaborate more and to share resources and reduce the silos the university has.”
Admissions also enlisted the help of some WKU students to design an eye catching wrap for the vehicle. 
 “That’s something we can show off to families especially if you have students in art or graphic design.”
Long time admissions tour bus driver Steve Estes says the new bus is working out great.
 “It’s a good venue for visitors, it’s got great air, you can see out of the bus but you really can’t see in it the way the wrap was done.”
The best part- the admissions department  no longer has to worry about coming up with six figures to buy a new bus. 
 “We certainly didn’t have it in our budget to just replace the bus.”
 “It’s a great partnership between admissions and partnership and transportation.  IN the end it’s the university that wins.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lux says another bonus is that the new bus is geared for highway use so admissions will also be able to use it in the evenings to attend recruiting events out of town. 
With this week’s View from the Hill, I’m Amy Bingham.
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